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	NATIONAL PRESIDENT'S NOTE

Dear Navy League Members,

A new year means new opportunities. Our commitment to each other during 2019 is to elevate our mission to new heights. We are excited to start the new year by introducing our new executive director, MCPON 13 Mike Stevens. With Mike’s decades of leadership experience supporting our U.S. Navy and their families, our Navy League is well positioned to continue building our reputation as our nation’s premier non-profit sea services organization.

May we all have a meaningful 2019 elevating our mission in support of our sea services and their families.

One Team — Mission Focused
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Alan Kaplan
National President

News from Around the Navy League
Remembering
Updates from Headquarters
	MARK YOUR CALENDARS
· Martin Luther King Jr. Day: Jan. 21

· Mackie Awards Deadline: Jan. 31

· National African American/Black History Month: February

· Navy League Foundation Scholarships Deadline: Feb. 15

· Presidents Day: Feb. 18

· Coast Guard Reserve Birthday: Feb. 19

· Sea-Air-Space 2019: May 6-8

· Maritime Gala: May 7

· National Convention, Norfolk,Virginia: June 17-23

Submit Your Content for Facebook
If you want more ways to reach out through social media, consider submitting your events and achievements to Navy League headquarters. We’ll post it on your behalf on the Navy League main Facebook account



SHARE THE NEWS


    


	News From Around the Navy League
	

	Central Kentucky Council
The Navy League Central Kentucky Council awarded Shannon Montgomery with a Scroll of Honor for her 17 years of service to the local Sea Cadet program. The council also awarded Judy Franklin with a Scroll of Honor on behalf of her husband, who passed away in Jan. 2018.

Colorado Springs Council
The Colorado Springs Council honored Donald Stratton, one of five surviving Sailors aboard the USS Arizona during the Pearl Harbor bombing, at a gathering hosted by the council on Dec. 7.

Contra Costa Council
The Contra Costa Council put together a fundraiser at the council’s annual Pearl Harbor Remembrance dinner on Dec. 7, raising $2,164 with more funds continuing to come in.

Ingleside Council
After meeting with the local Coast Guard, the Ingleside Council set a date for their 21st annual Coast Guard Awards Ceremony and BBQ, March 22 at Corpus Christi International Airport.

Malibu Council
The Malibu Council joined U.S. Marine Corps officers stationed in Port Hueneme for their 10th annual Toys for Tots event. The officers arrived at the event in an all-terrain vehicle, per the council’s request.

Newport Beach Council 
Petty Officer 2nd Class George Chihara was recently recognized as Sailor of the Year on the U.S. Coast Guard Cutter Narwhal by the Newport Beach Council. Navy League members presented him with a boatswain pipe and $250 check.

Pacific Central Region
Councils in the Pacific Central Region have donated thousands of dollars to Sea Cadet families affected by California’s worst wildland fire in history. Their efforts have gathered $13,000, and the funds have already helped five families who were impacted by the loss of homes and other property.

Pensacola Council 
The National Flight Academy recently released a video highlighting the academy’s use of STEM to ignite imagination and encourage learning. The National Flight Academy has the full support of the Pensacola Council. You can find the video here: https://www.nationalflightacademy.com/ambition-program/.

Remembering Navy League Members
Capt. John Lacy
Retired Navy Capt. John Lacy passed away recently. Capt. Lacy was a crew member of the battleship USS Massachusetts during WWII. After a brief time as a lawyer, he returned to the Navy during the Korean War and stayed for his career in naval intelligence until he retired in 1970. After retiring, Capt. Lacy moved to France with his wife to her native village of Saint-Jeannet. He was a lifetime member of the Navy League French Riviera-Monaco Council.
	

	Updates From Headquarters
	

	Welcome Mike Stevens, New National Executive Director
Mike Stevens has joined the Navy League staff as our new national executive director. Stevens served 33 years in the Navy, rising through the ranks to become the 13th Master Chief Petty Officer of the Navy. He most recently served as the CEO of Viqtory, a marketing company focused on increasing veteran hiring and transitioning service members and their families to civilian life.

You can contact Mike Stevens at execdirector@navyleague.org or by phone at (703) 312-1550.

We Need Your Help to Help the Coast Guard
Navy League headquarters is working to compile a resource of companies, banks and other institutions that have pledged to assist the Coast Guard during the shutdown.The list will be shared with the Coast Guard and our councils. Members of our Coast Guard and their families were not paid on Jan. 11 and will not be paid if the government shutdown persists. If you know of any bank or other organization seeking to help these sea service members, contact Senior Vice President of Government and External Affairs Alan Knapp by emailing aknapp@navyleague.org or by phone at (703) 312-1560.

Additionally, the Navy League has launched a new Voice to Congresscampaign asking Congress to pay our sea services and end the government shutdown.

2019 Maritime Gala Silent Auction: We Need Your Help
Navy League headquarters is working with our newest partner organization, Naval Services FamilyLine, to raise funds during the Sea-Air-Space Maritime Gala, May 7, on behalf of our joint mission of supporting the sea services and their families. We are seeking the help of our councils in providing us items worthy of an auction, and we are looking to share 30 percent of the fundraising proceeds of the item sold with the council that donated it.

If you have any questions or have an item you’d like to donate, please contact our Event Consultant Jodie Burns at jburns@navyleague.org or by phone at (703) 312-1557.

Scholarships for Military/Veterans Dependents Deadline Approaching Feb. 15
If you know of any students seeking scholarships whose families are or were in the military, there are many scholarship opportunities with deadlines approaching. The Navy League Foundation offers scholarships to the children and grandchildren of current and former sea services members as well as to Sea Cadets, which are due in by Feb. 15. Additionally, more military scholarships can be found through the Defense Commissary Agency and Fisher House Military Scholarships.

Member Benefit Spotlight — Black Friday Discounts
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